
Draft Consent letter 

(To be sent by email or posted to all residents and members of the general 

public for whom we currently hold personal data) 

 

As you may be aware, the new General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) 

will be coming into force on 25th May 2018 

 

Once GDPR comes into force, Public Bodies such as Walberswick Parish Council 

will not be able to contact you unless you have given explicit consent 

 

If you do not consent (“opt-in”) we will delete the data we hold by 25th May 

2018 and you will no longer be contacted by us. 

 

We currently hold some or all of the following data: 

Your Name 

Your address 

Your email address 

(list to be amended following councillor GDPR audit) 

 

Please “opt-in” by replying to this email and indicating whether you are happy 

(or not) for us to continue to hold any or all or the above data and don’t worry, 

you can update your preferences at any time and “opt-out” of any or all of the 

data you have previously given consent to 

 

Thank you 

 

Walberswick Parish Council 


